
 

 

Shared Ministry Program 
The new Shared Ministry Program encourages two or more Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) congregations 
to covenant to create sustainable pastoral positions for ordained ministers. Participating congregations 
enter into a five-year dues incentive program with the Board to receive a subsidy of the cost of benefits 
for pastors. Shared Ministry is not a merger of churches; rather, it is multiple, individual congregations 
sharing a minister with a living wage and benefits that helps ministry flourish and be sustained for the 
long term. Learn more about the program, including key considerations and how to get started.   
 
 
Assistance Program Updates 
As part of our commitment to mutual care and wholeness, the Board of Pensions continues to expand 
access to grants through the Assistance Program to serve more ministers, employees, retirees, and 
surviving spouses who have financial need. In 2024, the Assistance Program distributed over 2,500 
grants for a total of approximately $8.5 million in funds. Read about potential grant opportunities. 

Other important information: 
Employee Assistance Plan (EAP): Effective Jan. 1, 2025, Spring Health replaced Cigna as the provider for 
the EAP. Spring Health offers mental health care navigation with a broader network of providers in 
addition to the EAP services with which members are familiar. Learn more about Spring Health. 
 
Remember to update Effective Salaries for the new year: Any changes to effective salaries must be 
reported to the Board of Pensions via Benefits Connect within 30 days of the effective date. Details 
about forms of compensation included in effective salary are found in Understanding Effective Salary.  
 
Call to Health well-being program begins a new year: Call to Health is a well-being program that 
focuses on self-care in all areas: spiritual, health, financial, and vocational. It offers members in the 
medical plan the opportunity to reduce their medical deductible(s) and earn Tango cards, which can be 
redeemed for gift cards or used to make charitable donations. Learn more and start today. 
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We at the Board of Pensions are working hard to serve our 
churches, ministers, and employees of the Presbyterian Church 
(USA). I am here to support you and your congregation should you 
have any questions about the Board’s benefits and programs. I look 
forward to our continued partnership in the new year.  
 

The Board of Pensions is a national agency of the Presbyterian 
Church (U.S.A.), offering a broad range of benefits to PC(USA) 
churches, agencies, mid councils, and affiliated employers.  

Member/Employer Services: 800-773-7752 M-F 8:30 am to 6:00 
pm ET.   memberservices@pensions.org   

 

 

 

https://www.pensions.org/what-we-offer/benefits-packages/shared-ministry
https://www.pensions.org/your-path-to-wholeness/assistance-program/receiving-assistance
https://www.pensions.org/what-we-offer/health/medical/employee-assistance/spring-health
https://www.pensions.org/file/what-we-offer/benefits-guidance/forms-documents/Documents/pln-103.pdf/
https://www.pensions.org/your-path-to-wholeness/call-to-health
mailto:cmitchell@pensions.org
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